
STATUS REPORT 
April 15, 2014 

 
 

AGENCY: NC BUILDING CODE COUNCIL 

RULE CITATION: NC EXISTING BUILDING CODE 

    

 Commission Counsel has made numerous technical change requests concerning 

these rules. The agency has responded that they intend to comply with those requests and did 

intend to have them filed in time for this month’s meeting. However the agency has not 

completed revising its rules and making those changes in adequate time for this month’s 

meeting. 

  

Joseph J DeLuca 

Commission Counsel 
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